The Monorable
Karl E. Mundt
United States Senate
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Senator Mundt:

Thank you for your fine letter of January 5, 1962. commending R. H. Davenport, a member of the staff of our Denver Regional Office, for the manner in which he handled a matter involving a contact with Mr. Stanford M. Adelstein of Repid City, South Dakota.

I am transmitting a copy of your letter to Mr. Davenport's superior in our Denver Regional Office.

Sincerely yours,

William L. Cary Chairman

> CHAIRMAN'S OFFICE MAILED

> > JAN 1 5 1962

2 copies: Donald J. Stocking

Signed by:

Denver R. O. (w/copy incoming)

1 copy: Personnel (w/copy incoming)

WGHolden/mmb WLC/hh